

Eastbank Academy
26 Academy Street
Glasgow G32 9AA
Phone 0141 582 0080
Email headteacher@
eastbankacademy.glasgow.sch.uk

Head TeacherJonathan Graham

13 August 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

RETURN TO SCHOOL: 14 AUGUST 2025

I hope everyone has had a very pleasant and relaxing summer holiday. I trust that all parents and carers are looking forward to the start of the new school session, even if pupils are somewhat less enthusiastic!

School starts, as always, at 08:50 on Thursday morning, and S2 -S6 pupils should proceed directly to their period 1 class when the morning bell rings. Pupils will be following the timetable they had in June; any pupil who has lost their timetable should see their Year Head in the concourse **before** 08:50 for a replacement. S1 pupils will meet in the oncourse at 08:50, and Dr Scott has written directly to the parents of our S1 pupils to outline arrangements.

Last week, Mr Millar met with S5 and S6 pupils who needed to change their subjects in light of the recent SQA results. Any pupil who still wishes to make changes should make an appointment with Mr Millar and continue to follow their existing timetable until changes are confirmed.

Our SQA results were excellent, and I want to congratulate our pupils on their magnificent achievements. I also want to thank staff and families for the support they gave to make this happen. I will provide more detail in early course.

And finally, in recent weeks I have issued some reminders regarding <u>mobile phones</u> and <u>school uniform</u>. I will be very grateful for your help in ensuring that young people are aware of our expectations and that show they belong to Eastbank Academy by meeting them.

I look forward to seeing our young people return on tomorrow, and to working with all pupils, parents, and carers in the coming year.

Yours sincerely

Jonathan Graham

Head Teacher



